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FROM: Nuclear Medicine Depsrtmeni, U.S. Naval Hogpital Guam
To: Radjological Affairs Support Oflice (RAS0), L. Miller

Subj: FAX COMMUNICATION

1. This department has sent several faxes to your office
concerning the dispocal of low Jevel radicoactive waste, refcrence
Ser 506/00352. We have not received any information from your
office conccrning Lhizc matter. We have also spoken to Paul Tvetcn
from NEHC who has spoken to someone from your office. )t is much
casier 1o fax your otfice rather Lhan call due to the Lime
difference from Guam. Jt ie¢ impcrative that 1 rcceive gomoihing
in writing from your office stating whal. ig Leing done on this
matter, I have mentioned it in the lazsi. three Radiation Safely
Committee meetings and have had to say therc has been no progreso
and nv word from KASO.

2. We wulso have a guestion on Dogimetry, We currenlly badge our
Navy Radiographeres and repori the information Lo Naval Dosimetry
Center. These are X-—-hay Radiographere only, NO GAMMA, are Llherc

any other reguirements for them thal we need Lo meel.

3. DPRleage provide us with a point of contact who we can address

cur faxes to, the last POC for your office 1 have is L. Miller in
1994 i=s this still accurate?

Sincerely,

J. R. Weddle
HMZz / USN



